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19 June 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Visit to Grays’ farm - Wokingham 

 
On Tuesday 11th July 2017 Reception will be visiting Gray’ farm in Wokingham.  The children have been learning 

about healthy eating and growing. This trip will provide an opportunity for the children to pick fresh fruit and 

vegetables.  

We will be leaving school at 8.30am and will return by 2.15pm. The children will be accompanied and 
supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to ensure the safety and welfare of 
your child.  
 
The cost of trip will be £12 which includes entry and travel costs.  Children will have an option to bring their 
own packed lunch from home or to have a packed lunch provided by the school. All children must bring a 
backpack to hold their lunch, additional snacks and drinks. 
 
We would encourage parents to pay online via school money online www.schoolmoney.co.uk. However if 
you are unable to do so, please complete the slip below return to your child’s class teacher, in a marked 
envelope, with payment. If you are paying by cash, please bring the exact payment as we cannot provide 
change by Friday 30th June. 
  

If you have any problems with making the payment, please see the class teacher to discuss paying in 
installments. 
 

Thank You    
 
Miss Kamboj & Miss Panesar 
 

Children’s Reply slip -  Visit to Gray’s farm on Tuesday 11th July 2017 
 
Child’s name _____________________________ in class _______________________      

 

          I enclose £12                                   I have paid the school online     

 

          My child will bring their own packed lunch                        My child will need a packed lunch from school  
 

Signed__________________________        Date________________________ 

Please return to your child’s teacher in a marked envelope with £12 enclosed 
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